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February 16, 2007

Nate Carlisle
550 South 500 East
Salt Lake City, UT 84102

Dear Mr. Carlisle:

I am responding to your request letter that arrived in our office on February 7, 2007 under the
Freedom of Information Act for access to documents “...related to the drug testing of
University of Illinois athletes conducted since January 1, 2004, unless otherwise stated...”

The action of the Public Records Officer allowing inspection, providing a copy or denying the
request cannot be taken within seven working days. Under 5 ILCS 140/3 (d) the time limits
prescribed in paragraph (c) of that section may be extended for not more than seven additional
working days for any of the following reasons:
(vi)  the request for records cannot be complied with by the public body within the time
limits prescribed by paragraph (c) of this Section without unduly burdening or
interfering with the operations of the public body;

The final response deadline for your request is February 27, 2007.

Sincerely,
Robin Kaler

Associate Chancellor
and Public Records Officer
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